


 
 
Dear Homeowners; 
 
     I The Board met March 17 to go over projects for 2007. In 
January we replaced the furniture in the clubhouse, added some 
pictures, plants and flowers. We had to replace two heating units at 
the clubhouse in January. The board approved the replacement of 
all the washer and dryers, regrading of the storage yard, with 
additional spaces, raising the road shoulder between the entrance 
and West Cannonball. All four bathrooms are getting a facelift this 
spring. During construction each of the buildings will be closed.  

We are still looking for 3 more members for the pool and 
ECC committee.  Please contact Valerie at the front office or 
myself if interested.  

Please look over the schedule of events for the year, some 
new items were added and we are still in need for of chairperson’s 
for some events.  

The Board approved a golf cart registration beginning May 
1st.  All golf carts must be registered at the office, and the sticker 
placed on their golf cart. The form lists the rules you must abide by 
for the use a golf cart. If you do not register your cart you are 
subject to a $50.00 Fine. Lot owners will be responsible for all 
fines for violations. 

We all need to look around our homes. They are getting older 
and need more tender loving care. This also keeps home values on 
the rise. 
         The Board would like to thank all for taking the time to keep 
Assateague Pointe looking like THE PLACE TO BE IN OCEAN 
CITY. This also helps the homes value to continue to rise. 
 
Thanks again for the homeowners support, 
                         Your President, 
                             Joe McGee  



 





Property Managers Report: 
 
Dear Assateague Pointe Homeowner, 
 
 Summer is just around the corner and another fantastic season at 
         Assateague Pointe awaits. Just a reminder to everyone. 
 

1) Front Gate Entrance Gate- We are still having problems with owners 
trying to let unregistered guests into the community. Your new cards 
will only open the gate every 10 minutes. We still have some 
homeowners trying to hand back the card to let their guests into the 
community with their new card. This important safety feature does not 
allow this. ALL visitors and guests MUST SIGN IN. Our new system 
reads each card and we have a record of the owners who are in 
violation. 

 
2) Boat Storage- We are expanding the storage area but there is still a 

shortage of spaces and we have a waiting list. Please remember to the 
form completed and paid for by March 15 or the fee increases to 
$50.00. If it is not paid by April 15, you will no longer have a space. 

 
 

3) Work Day- Our annual work day is scheduled for Saturday April 28, 
2007 This is a great way to improve our community, meet your 
neighbors and have some fun. If you would like to volunteer, please 
contact Carl Thompson-Lot#108, Ray Howard-Lot#243, They are the 
chairpersons for this event for several years. You may also contact 
Valerie at the front office. 

 
   4) Board of Directors- the next meeting is set for May 19, 2007 at 9:00am             
          at the Clubhouse.  I hope to see you there. 
 
If you have any questions, or are aware of anything that needs attention, 
please let us know by informing Valerie at the front office and we will look 
into it. 
 
Thanks for your support.  
 
 
 
                                                         G. Troy Purnell 
                                          Resort Homes, Inc. Property Manager 



 
 
  







Assateague Pointe Homeowners Inc. 
 

Golf Cart Regulations / Registration Form 
 
 
 
I / we ____________________________ Lot______ acknowledge 
these regulations and rules and understand the ramifications for the 
violations. I / We understand, that breaking any of these 
regulations can or will result in a fine starting at $50 for the first 
offense and can escalate up to $500 for any other future violations.  
 

1. All golf carts must be registered and display sticker on 
Golf cart. 

2. Correct Lot number and registration sticker must be 
visible on the cart. 

3. Same rules of the road apply to anyone driving a golf cart 
in Assateague Pointe. 

4. Only license drivers are permitted to drive or steer carts. 
5. All carts driven at night must have lights attached and 

turned on. 
6. No carts should be driven on any of the grassy common 

areas, except at the front dog walking area. 
7. Lot owners are responsible to make sure people driving 

their cart abide by these guidelines and the lot owners are 
responsible for the fines. 

 
 
 
Name:  __________________________________________ 
Lot:  _______ 
Phone Number:  ___________________ 
Signature: ____________________________________    
Date:  _____________ 
Effective May 1, 2007 
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